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Congratulations to all the young chess enthusiasts who participated in the thrilling annual chess tournament held
at Robinson Barracks Elementary School! This year, the event saw eager competitors from grades 1 to 5,
showcasing their concentration, determination, and admirable sportsmanship throughout the matches.

Stuttgart Elementary School joined in the excitement, adding to the competitive spirit and camaraderie. A big
round of applause to Ms. Brown for her dedicated organization, ensuring smooth proceedings, and fostering a
love for the game among the students.

A heartfelt thank you to all the parent volunteers whose support made this event possible, cheering on the
players and ensuring a memorable experience for everyone involved. Here's to the next year of strategic moves,
learning, and fun-filled competition!
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